
 

 
 
 
 
 

15 January 2025 

 
An Taoiseach, 

Department of the Taoiseach,  

Government Buildings,  

Merrion Street Upper,  

Dublin 2,  

D02 R583 

 
Our Ref: LCC 2025-0111 

Re:  Voting for our Diaspora 

 

A Chara 

 

I wish to inform you at the January meeting of Leitrim County Council the members passed 

the following resolution: 

“That Leitrim County Council calls on the next Government and all the elected 

members of both Houses of the Oireachtas to pass whatever legislation necessary to 

hold the referendum, promised by the previous administration, to allow our diaspora 

to vote in the Presidential Election to be held in November of this year.” 

I look forward to hearing from you in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kieran Brett 

Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
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